BOH06082021
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Hancock County Board of Health was held on June 8, 2021 at 4:00PM via conference call. Chair Plesa was unable to attend. Vice Chair Anthony Palavis called the meeting to order.  Anthony Palavis, Sam DeCapio, Nicole Glass and Sandy Haspel were in attendance. Staff attending were Dr. Christopher Rhody and Jackie Huff, Administrator. Commissioner Cowey had technical difficulties and was update after the meeting.
Public Comments: No Public Comments
The minutes were provided to the board for review prior to meeting. Anthony Palavis asked if there were any comments or objections. Hearing none the motion was made and approved to accept the minutes from 2-9-2021 and special meeting March 17, 2021.
Financials were provided Anthony, Vice Chair asked for comments or objections, hearing none the financials were approved and filed for audit.
Old Business: COVID-19 response and updates were given by Jackie Huff. Vaccine clinics are ongoing. Cases are down at this time. Testing is being done at the Salvation Army every Tuesday from 10AM-12PM. A vaccine clinic will be held at the Harv on June 9, 2021 form 2-6PM, as another attempt to capture those persons wishing to receive the vaccine. Grants are in process.
New Business: Program Plan and Budget are being completed and the Budget was sent to the board members for review.  Some revenue was forecasted for upcoming grants. Other moneys and expenses remained constant from previous year. The Board had reviewed the budget and had no questions or objections. The Chair and Medical Director had received the budget and signatures will be provided to send to the state.
ELC grants with the expansion grant is in process awaiting further direction from state on what the money can be used for. If permitted a storage/drive thru building for testing would be greatly needed and used. Further discussion once the state returns directive. 
Audit will take place for the 2019-2020 year on August 4, 2021.
Vice chair asked if there were any further business to discuss. No response so he moved to adjourned with Sam DeCapio second. Meeting stands adjourned
Next meeting will be August 10, 2021 at 4:00pm probably in person.

Respectfully submitted for Dr Rhody by Jackie Huff

